
 

 
 
 
 

3 April 2019 
 
 

 

New To You  
 

 

Has your daughter outgrown any part of her winter uniform?  If so, the PTA is keen to 

receive any donations for the next New To You sale; particularly skirts. 

 

Donations, including blazers, cardigans, skirts, ties, and PE kit, can be left with your 

daughter’s form teacher, during registration.     

 

 

Thanking you in anticipation, 

 

Kind regards 

Glenlola PTA 
 
 


